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Snyder, Jennifer (UTC)

From: Gervais, Linda <Linda.Gervais@avistacorp.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 4:20 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Cc: Kalich, Clint; Twitchell, Jeremy (UTC)
Subject: AVU Comments in Docket No. 131723

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Record Center: 
In the Company’s comments submitted on October 6, 2014 in Docket No. 131723, Avista Utilities on page 8, 
recommended some language changes to avoid “double-counting” the energy value of eligible renewable 
resources.  After discussions with Commission Staff, Avista believes that the Commission Staff-proposed 
language is correct and no further changes are necessary. The Company requests that this email be included 
in the above referenced Docket’s Record.  
Please contact me if you have any questions, 
Sincerely, 
Linda Gervais 
  
Linda Gervais 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
  

 
  
PO Box 3727 MSC-27 
Spokane, WA 99220 
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This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential and privileged information, and unauthorized disclosure or use is prohibited. If you are not an intended 
recipient, please notify the sender and delete this email from your system. Thank you.  
  
  
  


